Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 7-50pm on Tuesday, 11th February 1986.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Esther Carpenter Denis Coleman Barbara Powell Ron Powell

Sid Powell Colin Sinden Ernie Spray

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:-

The Manager of the Albion Hotel, Hastings, be requested to fix the wall plaque to the wall as a safety precaution.

Membership:

Alan and Wendy Oliver have been invited to join the Fellowship and have accepted. A cheque for £10 has been received from them for two badges, when available, and the balance as a donation.

Annual Dinner/Dance 1986:

It was agreed that this went well and it was a very successful evening. A profit of £50.16 was made and thanks were expressed to Esther Carpenter for all her efforts.

Annual Dinner/Dance 1987:

The Yelton Hotel, Hastings, has been booked for this event on 31st January 1987 and Tina's Band has also been provisionally booked for that evening.

It was decided that Mr. Ron Taylor of the Catford Cycling Club be invited to be guest speaker and the Chairman is to approach him on this matter.

Financial Report:

A profit of £50.16 was made on the 1986 Dinner/Dance and this, together with further donations and monies received, will bring the total balance in the Pank to £236.65.

Plaque:

It was agreed the President should write a letter of thanks to Syd Fox of 132 Queen's Road, Hastings, for all the trouble taken in making the plaque.

Badges:

The die is still being awaited. It was agreed that the badges should be sold for £1.50 each.

It was greed that Dave Morris be presented with free badges for himself and his wife as a token of thanks for all the printing work he has done for the Fellowship.

Likewise Bernard Grant should be presented with free badges for himself and his wife for the gavels and blocks which he made for use at the Dinner.

Any other business:

Sid and Barbara Powell will be prepared to have a barbecue as last year at the end of June or early July. Numbers attending to be limited to 30.

Next Committee Meeting:

The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 20th May 1986, at 7-30pm, at 16 Prading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair.

The Meeting was closed at 8-55pm.

Signed:																		
	C	h	a	i	r	m	9	n	0	f	M	е	е	t	i	n	g	